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PLANNING BOARD
WORK SESSION MINUTES 

January 23, 2018

Chairman DeCarlo called the meeting of the New Milford Planning Board to order at 7:35 pm. The Chairman read the Open Public Meeting Act, The Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Mr. Leibman, attorney, administered the Oath of Office to Mayor Ann Subrizi and Ms. Kerri Capasso who were unable to attend the January 16, 2018 meeting.  Chairman DeCarlo congratulated Ms. Capasso on her appointment as a full board member and welcomed back Mayor Subrizi.

ROLL CALL


Members Present:  Mayor Ann Subrizi, Ms. Kerri Capasso, Mr. Dominic Colucci, Mr. John DaCosta, Councilwoman Hedy Grant, Mr. Frank Mottola, Mr. Tomy Thomas, Mr. Jeffrey Geltman  Alt. 1, Mr. Ray Cottiers  Alt. 2, Mr. Marc Leibman – Atty., Ms. Margita Batistic  – Eng., Mr. Paul Grygiel – Planner  and Chairman Angelo DeCarlo.

Sub-committee Report – Mr. Grygiel indicated the memo dated January 11, 2018 includes minor additions from previous meeting.  All items - total lot coverage, front yard setback calculation, clarify front porch, aspects of building height defined, lighting – residential and commercial, signs, pools, and seepage pits were discussed.
Front yard parking is addressed in a separate memo dated December 20, 2017.  Many towns in the area are experiencing problems with parking.  Overnight street parking which many other towns also restrict causes problems such as street cleaning, security, emergency vehicles, parking incorrectly and long term.  Residences that have multiple drivers/cars do not fit in the paved areas allowed.  Board members spoke on these issues while discussing paved parking area/driveway.
The chairman requested Mr. Grygiel to compose a draft in ordinance language including all agreed points discussed tonight for recommendation to the Mayor and Council.

Chairman DeCarlo entertained a motion to adopt as printed the January 16, 2018 minutes, made by Ms. Prisendorf second by Councilwoman Grant.  All in favor, none opposed.

All professionals were released, Chairman DeCarlo entertained a motion to go into closed session, made by Mr. Mottola second by Ms. Prisendorf.

At 9:20 p.m. Chairman DeCarlo recognized there is no members of the public present.

The next meeting is February 20, 2018 at 7:30 p.m.

There being no further business Chairman DeCarlo entertained a motion to adjourn.  Motion made by Ms. Prisendorf second by Mr. Colucci at 9:22 p.m., all in favor.

Respectfully submitted,
Lisa C. Sereno
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